
Newsletter

Message from the Headteacher
Dear parents and carers

Last night our Winter Snowcase was 
presented by Meadow Park Theatre Company.  
Staff and parents and carers enjoyed a lovely 
evening with wonderful performances from our 
students and the staff band! As well as a 
selection of songs, instrumentals, solo 
performances and drama student 
performances were amazing and we have 
some real talent evident in solo performances.  
The school choir performed brilliantly.   True 
skills are evident in our student community and 
demonstrating confidence and resilience which 
are characteristics that will prepare students 
well for later in life.  Thank you to all who 
attended as performances like this certainly 
helps to get you into the Christmas spirit.

On Tuesday evening we had a bedtime story 
event with younger children from our feeder 
primary schools.  The student volunteers read 
beautifully and this was a thoroughly enjoyable 
event for all who attended, thank you.  Thank 
you to Amy Symon for organising this 
wonderful event which also promoted the 
positive spirit of Christmas through the variety 
of Christmas books read by our students to 
their younger peers.

In MFL, our students have undertaken mock 
speaking and listening exams.  In addition to 
French and Spanish, students at Meadow Park

School have the opportunity to study 
Mandarin.  I had the honour of travelling to 
London last week for a celebration event at the 
Chinese Embassy for Headteachers of the 
Mandarin Excellence Programme.  The 
Chinese Minister was very complimentary 
about the work we are doing in schools.

Next week  is our final week of the Autumn 
Term.  On Wednesday we have our Christmas 
lunch which is usually very popular with staff 
and students alike.  I will be serving lunch on 
Wednesday for our students and staff to enjoy 
and spread some festive cheer!

Students will have the opportunity to wear a 
Christmas accessory next Friday on top of 
their normal school uniform.

As a reminder, students will be dismissed at 
12.35pm on Friday 20 December 2024, with 
the opportunity to get a “grab and go” lunch 
from the dining room for those who normally 
eat at school or who are entitled to a free 
school meal.

I wish you a lovely weekend.

With best wishes

Mrs Pettman

Headteacher
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News from the Art Department!

Once again we bring you the new Meadow Park school Art calendar, produced in 

house displaying Art work by current students at Meadow Park School. A great way to 

make note of upcoming school events and keep track of school holidays. A useful tool 

to help your son/daughter organise their schedule or makes a great gift for family 

members. Calendars can be purchased though parent pay for the price of £5.00

A4 size ring bound with hook, 350gsm card with blank calendar to input own dates.

We ask that if you order a calendar, they are collected within a week of order from the 

main reception after school.







Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards for last week 

were awarded to:

Scarlett

Alie

Ayna

Henry



On behalf of SEND:

If you haven't already seen it, here's a copy of the latest "In Partnership" SEND ebulletin. If 
you would prefer to view it through your web browser, go to: 

SEND In-Partnership December 2024

This edition contains details of our save the date Dyslexia session. Please be aware this 
session is not yet open for booking. You can also find details for sessions, groups and 
activities directly via the SENDIASS events webpage.

If you have any contributions for our next bulletin then please send them to us at 
sendnews@coventry.gov.uk We would welcome any stories about individuals, groups or 
service changes.

Kind regards

IASS

Coventry City Council

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKCOVENTRY/bulletins/3c3cd9e
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.covsendiass.co.uk%2fevents-1%3fcategoryId%3d3&c=E,1,sDZEGiQUO0LSXDZvGwbD04k7IlN-KZwQS8Gr3ZkJ2PvqCJA1NDw7GystisDYUaXc9-RLNIl7Co4O_Cy7uQryAwkngL5d9_fK7DwiJPKrO6nxrA,,&typo=1
mailto:sendnews@coventry.gov.uk


News from the Library!

Here's what you can look forward to in the Library next week ...

Chillout Monday:

Monday Book Club (F17)

Rowdy Tuesday:

The World Cup of Christmas Songs: your chance to vote for your absolute favourite festive 
classic

Geeky Wednesday:

Christmas wordplay and word games

Sporty Thursday:

TBC

Happy reading – and we hope you have a wonderful holiday (when it comes….)!

Mr Spencer

Librarian and English Teacher













Safeguarding

As one of the most popular messaging apps available, Snapchat sees an enormous amount 
of usage across the globe – with a significant number of those utilising the platform being 
under 18 (approx. 20% which is 160 Million Users!)  For that reason, it’s important to 
understand the potential risks to younger users when spending time on this app. It can be 
difficult to identify every hazard associated with the platform, let alone what can be done to 
mitigate these concerns - so please read through the attached guide which lays out the key 
online safety risks of Snapchat, as well as how to safeguard young people while they use the 
app.

New online safety priorities for Ofcom and launch of study into 
effects of social media on children

Stay Safe!

What Parents and Carers Need to know about SNAPCHAT 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2femail.nspcc.org.uk%2fc%2f18N8M2wVV7I4xg1p6er5nlW9IeQl&c=E,1,FvantB4YmFRwh9iIoJy4IZS9_6zu1ls7OXVARTIW4ycechM_waC6nScNwGCoqvHWPZeo4fqVa37Ik1sPdbicR6ufz80Mzjfa5Q0tO1JsfmurQ_382K_nsEBY1ng_&typo=1





